
Mrs M Cleave  Bower Grove School 
Head Teacher  Fant Lane 
  Maidstone 
01622 726773  ME16 8NL 
www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk 

Friday 8th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

World Book Day 

 

Thank you for your support in helping us to celebrate World Book Day.  The costumes that our pupils wore were 
outstanding and definitely celebrated superheroes. 

Parent Survey 

 

We are always very keen to listen and hear your feedback. For that reason, we are currently running our annual 
parent survey. Please take a few minutes to complete the survey by clicking on this link.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2SZKNX7  The survey closes on Thursday 28th March. 
 

Francaphonie Day 

 

We are excited to be celebrating our French speaking Francaphonie day on Friday 22nd March where or pupils will 
be learning about the countries that speak French.  More information about the day will follow. 

 

We look forward to a busy and exciting term ahead.  To update you, the end of term is Thursday 28th March with 
Term 5 starting on Monday 15th April. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs M Cleave 

Headteacher 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2SZKNX7

